
Distinguished Representatives, please issue a Do Pass recommendation for HB1458. As civilized people, we dont like
to think about things like biological weapons or germ warfare. But sadly, there are others who dont share our
sensibilities. In view of the number of known terrorists who have crossed our boarders over the last few years with the
intent of harming or killing large numbers of American citizens, it seems that passing HB1458 to restrict and penalize
anyone who willingly and intentionally spreads a self replicating virus among the population of North Dakota is
exceedingly prudent, and probably cant happen too soon. Thank you.


